
*Poll by Conservatives for Clean Energy, February 2015.

Important solar energy legislation is 
being debated in North Carolina.

Our state needs policies that 
promote solar power and 
competition.

Every new solar panel helps all 
of us by creating jobs, cutting 
pollution, and eliminating Duke 
Energy’s case to continually raise 
rates to build expensive power 
plants we don’t even need. 

Over 86% of NC voters – across 
the political spectrum – support 
policies promoting solar 
power.*

But Duke Energy is using its corporate 
muscle to limit the growth of solar.

North Carolina needs electricity 
competition, not Duke Energy’s 

gluttonous monopoly.

Will Duke Energy kill North Carolina’s 
growing solar industry?

Paid for by NC WARN

Concerned?
Learn more at 

ncwarn.org
919-416-5077


